
 

 
 

Micron, Inc. 

Mita 43 MT Bldg., 9F 3-13-16 Mita | Minato-ku, Tokyo | Japan, 108-0073 

 

 
May 1, 2024 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Re: Change in Executive Personnel for Contractual Agreements 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. Micron, Inc. announced the executive personnel changes as follows effective May 1, 

2024. 

 

Please note that this change does not affect the terms or conditions of any existing agreements between our companies. 

Therefore, we would like to ask for your kind understanding that the contract documents between your company and ours 

that have already been executed will remain in effect. 

 

We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to continuing our positive business relationship under the new 

leadership at Micron, Inc. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Previous: Michita Sato, President 

Current: Hiroaki Suzuki,  President 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Hiroaki Suzuki 

President, Micron, Inc.  

 

 


